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Nomura to Newly Allocate Funds to CSR Donations  

Tokyo, September 11, 2020—Nomura Holdings, Inc. today announced that in the fiscal year 
ending March 2021 it will newly allocate 100 million yen in funds to donations for CSR initiatives.  
 
Starting this year, the firm will discontinue the provision of calendars to shareholders 1  as a 
shareholder benefit. Funds previously used to produce and distribute the calendars will be 
allocated to various CSR initiatives, including environmental conservation, and to support areas 
affected by the frequent occurrence of natural disasters in recent years.     
 
In addition to donating to CSR initiatives, by not providing calendars, the firm expects an estimated 
reduction in paper usage of 35 tons per year that will contribute to the conservation of forest 
resources, as well as reducing the impact of about 250,000 deliveries and logistics.  
 
Nomura’s mission is to help create a truly enriched society. As outlined in its Code of Conduct, 
Nomura is committed to contributing to society and protecting the environment by reducing the 
environmental impact of its business.  
 
Nomura would like to thank shareholders for their understanding and support.  
 
 
 

Nomura 

Nomura is a global financial services group with an integrated network spanning over 30 countries. By connecting 
markets East & West, Nomura services the needs of individuals, institutions, corporates and governments through its 
four business divisions: Retail, Asset Management, Wholesale (Global Markets and Investment Banking), and Merchant 
Banking. Founded in 1925, the firm is built on a tradition of disciplined entrepreneurship, serving clients with creative 
solutions and considered thought leadership. For further information about Nomura, visit www.nomura.com. 

                            

1 Individual shareholders in Japan with 1,000 or more shares as of September 30, 2020. 
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